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Lou Mansolillo

From: Greg Gerritt <gerritt@mindspring.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 12:51 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Testimony on H 5074

Members of the House Committee on the Environment,    There are a number of 
wasteful practices that create massive amounts of trash in RI.  The legislature should 
be setting a proper example  for the people of RI and eliminate its own trash to the 
extent possible. H 5074 calls for an audit of the legislative trash by RIRRC.  Doing this, 
and implementing its recommendations would go a long way towards helping eliminate 
the scourge of trash throughout the state.  Please support H 5074.  Greg 
Gerritt  Providence RI 


